
 

 

13th October 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to advise you that the children in Year 1 are going to Ash End Farm on 
Tuesday 7th November 2017. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.00am and returning to school for 3.15pm 
 
In order for this trip to proceed, please may I ask you to make a voluntary contribution 
of £11.00 towards the overall cost of the trip by Friday 3rd November 2017. 
 
However, if we do not receive enough contributions the trip may be cancelled. 
 
Children who receive pupil premium can attend educational visits at no extra cost. 
Can I ask that all children on this day come to school uniform, sensible walking 
shoes/wellies and a waterproof coat in case it rains. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Mr D. Hunt 
Class Teacher. 
 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
My child………………………………………………….has my permission to visit Ash End House 
Farm on Tuesday 7th November 2017 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………….Parent/Carer 
Please tick the box if your child requires a school packed lunch 
 


